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Dear resident, 
 
A30 Brighton Hill Roundabout Improvements – Piling Works   
 
I am writing to let you know that Hampshire County Council’s contractor Milestone 
Infrastructure will shortly be undertaking works alongside the Brighton Hill Retail Park 
on the A30 Winchester Road west. These works are required to add support to the 
embankment next to the retail park, to enable construction of an extra lane on the 
approach to Brighton Hill Roundabout.   
 
The works require the installation of driven sheet piles which may result in additional 
noise and vibration. The contractor will be monitoring the noise and vibration levels to 
ensure these remain within the agreed environmental thresholds. 
 
The works are anticipated to start on Monday 30th May and will continue for a 
duration of up to three weeks. The works will be confined to normal operational hours 
between 8:00am and 4:30pm, Monday to Friday.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to apologise in advance for any disturbance 
caused. Please note, these are estimated timescales and further notification will be 
given should there be any significant change to dates.  
 
For more information about the construction of the A30 Brighton Hill Roundabout 
Improvements please visit:  
https://www.hants.gov.uk/transport/transportschemes/A30brightonhillroundabout 
or alternatively please use the QR code below to access the scheme web page; 
 

https://www.hants.gov.uk/transport/transportschemes/A30brightonhillroundabout


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Should you have any comments or queries concerning these works or the scheme in 
general, then please email: major.schemes@hants.gov.uk, quoting ‘A30 Brighton Hill 
Roundabout Improvements’ in the subject box. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Richard Humphrey 
Client Project Manager  
Major Schemes Delivery 
 


